
CCLCS Online Breakfast / Lunch Program

Parent Preordering of Meals will be available on September 13, 2021
Breakfast/Lunch begins September 20, 2021

Dear Parent/Guardian,

Cape Cod Lighthouse Charter School is pleased to announce that we will be participating in the
SSO Program. What does this mean?

● All lunches and breakfasts will be free to all students until June, 2022. Parents will not
need to pay for either lunch or breakfast for their child.

● All lunches and breakfasts MUST be ordered online in advance.
● All orders will be made through EZ School Apps. (

www.ezschoolapps.com/ParentLogin.aspx.)
● Our program is a closed program, meaning it is only available to CCLCS students.

All breakfast and lunches must be ordered ahead of time online.

After signing up you will have the opportunity to:
● View the school’s menu options.
● Select and order meals for your student online.

Breakfast and/or lunches should be placed on FRIDAYS for the following week.
● Breakfast and/or lunch orders for the following week are due no later than Friday of the

week prior.
● Standing orders (same items each week) are encouraged and can be placed on the

website
● Absences: when you call in an absence, please let us know to cancel & credit their

lunch for that day.
● Tardies: if you know your student will arrive late on a day they have a lunch order,

please call by 9:15 a.m., and let us know if they will be here for lunch. Otherwise their
lunch will be canceled.

If you have any questions or concerns about the breakfast/lunch program please contact
Ms. Titcomb at dtitcomb@cclcs.info

http://www.ezparentcenter.com
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